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1.01 Addendum No. 1 Question: In Addendum No.1 it is stated
that “Road Work Ahead” and “End Road
Work” signs will not be required at each
end of the project limits. What construction
area signs remain to be provided by the
Contractor?

Answer: The Construction Project
Information Signs.

1.02 Question: Wili the Contractor be
responsible for profilographing the finished
AC surface?
Answer: See Addendum No. 2

1.03 SP-7 and SP-41 Question:

1) Section 4-1.01 - will the Job Mix Formula
be approved prior to the start of the 30
calendar day completion time?

2) Section 4-1.01 and Section10-1.09 - will
the 30 day completion time include the
placement of the portable changeable
message signs 7 days prior to the start of
the project?

Answer:

See Addendum No.2

1) The answer to this question depends on
when the Contractor submits the Job Mix
Formula to the County. If it is submitted
sufficiently before the start date of the
contract days stated in the Notice to
Proceed, it is conceivable that the Job Mix
Formula could be approved prior to the
start of the calendar days. Otherwise the
answer is no.
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2) Yes

1.04 At the pre-bid meeting it was noted that the
anticipated award date for the contract is
August 16, 2011.

Holders who have already mailed their proposal can contact Janel Gifford at (email:
Janel.Gifford@edcgov.us) to arrange return of their proposal.

Inform all suppliers and subcontractors as necessary.

The DOT is only sending this Response to Bidders’ Inquiries by posting on the
following website: http://www.edcgov.us/Government/DOT/Bids.aspx.

Responses to bidder inquiries, unless incorporated into formal addenda to the
contract, are not a part of the contract, and are provided for the bidder’s
convenience only. In some instances, the question and answer may represent
a summary of the matters discussed rather than a word-for-word recitation.
The availability or use of information provided in the responses to bidder
inquiries is not to be construed in any way as a waiver of the provisions of
Section 2-1.03, “Examination of Plans, Specifications, Contract, and Site of
Work,” of the Standard Specifications or any other provision of the contract,
the plans, Standard Specifications, or special provisions, nor to excuse the
contractor from full compliance with those contract requirements. Bidders are
cautioned that subsequent responses or contract addenda may affect or vary
a response previously given.

Sincerely,
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Senior Civil Engineer
Office Engineer/Contract Services Unit




